
CRIME ANALYSIS SUMMARY 
 
March 30th through April 5th 2012 
 
 
BUNKER HILL 
 
No activity to report. 
 
PINEY POINT 
 
On April 2nd an officer responded to the 400 block of Blalock Road in 
reference to a theft. This case is currently under investigation. 
 
On April 4th officers responded to the 200 block of Merrie Way Lane in 
reference to a burglary of habitation. This case is currently under 
investigation. 
 
On April 5th officers responded to the 400 block of Blalock Road in 
reference to an assault with a motor vehicle. This case is currently under 
investigation. 
 
 
 
HUNTERS CREEK 
 
On March 30th an officer stopped a vehicle in the 1400 block of south Voss 
Road for a traffic violation. The driver was wanted for Piney Point Village 
Court traffic warrants. The driver was arrested for the warrants. 
 
On March 30th an officer stopped a vehicle for a traffic violation in the 6500 
block of Woodway. The driver was wanted out of the Harris County 
Sheriff?s Office. The driver was arrested and transported to the Harris 
County Jail. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
CRIME PREVENTION TIP 
 
The Memorial Villages have seen an increase in residential burglaries 
recently. Although there has been some progress in identifying some of the 
suspects there are plenty more to take their place. I have noticed a couple 
common denominators in the recent cases. The houses that were recently 
burglarized have been during the early day time hours. Most criminals think 
that residents leave and go to work for the day only to return home later in 
the day. As you leave every day for work, be observant about the people in 
your neighborhood. If there is a vehicle parked along your street that 
seems suspicious, please call the police immediately. Most criminals like to 
check the area before they commit any crimes. I am not saying that this 
has happened in any or all of the recent cases, but it is a known fact. 
 
Also, make sure that you pick up any newspapers or have the delivery 
stopped if you are travelling. If you see a couple of papers in your 
neighbors drive, please pick them up and let them know about the recent 
crime trend. Burglars assume that if there are two papers in the driveway 
then no one has been home for two days. 
 
Just remember, if you think something looks out of place to you, then it 
probably is out of place. Residents know there neighborhoods and a 
majority of the time know who belong there. Do not hesitate to call the 
Memorial Villages Police Department (713)365-3700 or 911 to report any 
suspicious activity. 
 
 
 
 
Mark Stokes 
Detective 
Memorial Villages Police Department	
  


